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Date  August 31, 2022 

Place  Pelonero House 

Prayer  n/a 

Flag Salute n/a 

Dinner n/a 

Meeting 6:30 pm 

 

Members & Guests in Attendance 
Guest  Chuck Russo 

 

 

Executive Board 
Attendance at meetings 8/31  

President:  Bucci         

1st VP:  Criscione        

2nd VP:  J. Benvenuti        

Secretary:  Pelonero        

Treasurer:  Ponchak        

Sgt.At-Arms:  Morano        

    

               

          

Board of Directors at meetings (6 past Chapter Presidents) 

Eileen Wood   x 

Carmen Gaita          

Bruce Ponchak         

John Barbieri          

Steve Pelonero         
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Discussed 

 

• Chuck Russo suggested that for the Food Pantry, that no more donations are asked for at the chapter 

meetings 

• Chuck discussed possible venues for our Scholarship Awards Dinner 

• Chuck said that he would look into getting prices for Food Bags, with our logo on them, so that they can 

be distributed at our Food Pantry Drive 

• Plaques to outgoing presidents. Chuck Russo said that he would look into who has not yet received 

• It was suggested that all of our framed plaques received that we should look into asking if we could get a 

wall donated at the historical society building (the old Police Station) 

• Dominick received and showed a resignation letter from our UNICO chapter from Bob Appaluccio 

• It was noted that the next district meeting is tentatively scheduled for Lorenzozs, in Singac,.at 7 pm 

• Will there be a Christmas Meeting / Dinner ~ not further discussion was made 

• Steve noted that we still have not received the raffle permit for the Wine Raffle. It was noted that we 

continued selling and pull a winner 

• It was noted that our September is scheduled to be held at Amore in Woodland Park on Wednesday 

September 14. Our Study Abroad recipient will be in attendance 

• Golf outing was discussed 

• Our budget was revised and will be / should be voted on at the September 14th meeting 

• It was suggested that our next few meetings he at: 

o October  Viva La Pizza 

o November Church Hall 

o December  Russian Hall 

• Dominick suggested that we send out newsletter to the Mayors of each town. Steven noted that all of the 

newsletters are always on our chapter website as well 

 

 

 

Respectfully Taken by  
 Steve Pelonero, Chapter Secretary 
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